
 

Customer Notice 
From Jo Pearce, Owner 

Due to a change of personal circumstance, from 14 April 2025 I will be available for 
grooming in the salon on Fridays and Saturdays only.  Appointments currently scheduled 
with me on other days will be automatically transferred to my team members Alisha and 
Amy.   If you prefer to move your appointment to a Friday/Saturday with me instead, 
please let me know. 

The salon will continue to be open Monday through Saturday.  

I will not be operating with our mobile service from that date, but we can offer a pick up 
and drop off service to the salon on any day.  Lois will continue to run our mobile service 
on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays. 

For my ‘special needs’ doggies, if you have a concern about transitioning to a new 
groomer and cannot be available for Fridays and Saturdays with me, please reach out as 
I will offer some grooming services on Sundays for those who need it.   

I apologise if this change will cause any inconvenience.  Thank you to everyone for your 
ongoing support of our small business.   Our lovely little team love working with each and 
every one of our fur buddies (even the naughty ones haha).   


